
Minutes Faculty Welfare Council 
September 16 and September 25 

 
 
 
 
 
September 16th Reitz Union 
The Council discussed priorities for the year’s agenda: 
 
Higher priorities 
 FEO (completed) 
 SPP  
 Teaching Evaluations in T&P process 
Lower priorities 
 Paycheck issue 
 Recognition for Senate work in T&P and merit raises 
 Maternity Leave 
 
We discussed the FEO.  The input of the Welfare Council was important and we invited Dr. Long to come 
and discuss it with the Council.   
 
We discussed the Tenure Process surveys and decided to continue the discussion and the surveys.   
 
 
September 25th 
Tigert Hall 
 
Dr. Kathleen Long came to discuss the FEO.  Suggestions that we made were incorporated into the 
document.  The revised document was sent to the Deans for comments.   


